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Biggest Morning Tea

On Tuesday 7 June we held the fundraiser; The 
Biggest Morning Tea. Thank you for all the 
parents who came to the morning tea and for 
those who supported us with a donation. The 
staff joined in the fundraiser too. We raised $176 
for cancer research.

Senior School Uniform Survey

Earlier this week we sent home a survey on 
whether you would be interested in changing the 
senior school polo shirt from white to navy blue. 
This came about from a discussion at the last P&C 
meeting. If you haven’t yet returned the survey 
you still have time; just return it by next Tuesday 
(21/6). We will let you know what the results are 
soon.

New Interactive televisions

Last Friday all our ComBoxes were upgraded to 
MLDs (Main Learning Displays). Every classroom 
has a new interactive television which is mounted 
to the wall but also can go up and down. They are 
about the same size as the Comboxes but are 
quicker and can do so much more than the old 
versions. The teachers are still learning all their 
many functions, but the students are enjoying 
them!

Kind Regards,

Katrina Eyland 
Principal 
Havenlee School

From the Principal

Havenlee School Annual report

The 2021 Havenlee School Annual Report has 
been published on the website. 

Please click the below link to view the 2021 
Annual Report. 

https://reports.sparo.schools.nsw.gov.au/annual-
report/2021/5698/2021_Havenlee_School_Annu
al_Report.pdf

mailto:havenlee-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://reports.sparo.schools.nsw.gov.au/annual-report/2021/5698/2021_Havenlee_School_Annual_Report.pdf
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Havenlee Café

Myrtle will be running the Havenlee Café 

every Friday for lunch.

Please send your child’s order in their

communication book

3 x chicken nuggets $1.50

6 x chicken nugget $3.00

1 serve of chips
(with chicken salt) 

Tomato sauce

$1.00

50c
Barbeque sauce 50c

Chocolate milkshake $1.00

Strawberry milkshake $1.00

Up and Coming Events

Term 2 Week 9

Monday

Tuesday - Tuesday
Wednesday -
Thursday -

- P & C Monthly Meeting 9.15am

Term 2 Week 10
-
-

Wednesday -
Thursday -

Weeks 7-10- Safe 

‘When I use business talk’ 

In weeks 7-10 of this term the PBL focus is 

safe and students following safe directions. 

Explicit lessons are being taught in 

classrooms, these include initiating 

communication, responding to a cue, 

making a choice between 2, 3 and an array 

and staying on task. Using business talk 

can be demonstrated in morning circle, 

classroom activities, office jobs, work 

crews and in assembly. PBL tickets are 

given out to students using business talk. 
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Monday – Hydrotherapy
Tuesday – Hydrotherapy
Wednesday – Hydrotherapy
Thursday – Hydrotherapy
Friday – Hydrotherapy

Monday – Hydrotherapy
Tuesday – Hydrotherapy
Wednesday – Hydrotherapy
Thursday –Hydrotherapy
Friday – Hydrotherapy
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Snuffle Mats

Snuffle mats are interactive feeding mats 
for dogs (can also be used for cats and
guinea pigs). It keeps them entertained
looking for food treats that you can hide
in the snuffle mat.

Our Year 12 students (and Myrtle) are
making snuffle mats to sell as gifts for 
pets. Money raised will support Vocational 
Education programs at Havenlee School.

Cost: $20 per snuffle mat (cash only)

Please phone the school office on 4421

3777 if you would like to purchase a 

snuffle mat or write a note in your child’s

communication book
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Chaplains Chat

Life is like a box of chocolates…

Yes, we’ve had rain and wind and cold, what 
next? Even though we never quite know what 
we are going to get, there can be moments of 
joy in the mix.

I have enjoyed watching the students at 
Havenlee help each other and do the best 
they can. Like helping someone up the stairs 
to the slippery dip. Giving a balancing hand 
on a bike and helping to put things away.

It’s as delightful as the next chocolate from 
the box.

Keep well and warm,
Julie
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